
Workshop on organization of the IT-block at the upcoming
2nd European Games took place at the Ministry of
Communications and Informatization

In 2019 the Republic of Belarus will host the 2nd European Games.
A Subcommittee on information technologies was established under the Ministry of Communications
in accordance with the instruction of the Prime Minister of the Republic of Belarus given at the
meeting of the Republican Organizing Committee for the preparation and holding of the 2nd European
Games in 2019 in the Republic of Belarus.
Today, the workshop on organization of the IT-block at the large-scale sports event took place at the
Ministry. Popkov S.P., the Minister of communications and informatization, Kotov A.A., the Secretary of
the Republican Organizing Committee for the preparation and holding of the 2nd European Games,
representatives of the Ministry of Sport and Tourism, Belteleradiocompany, sports centers, and a wide
range of interested parties participated in the workshop.
IT-block is a complex technical solution designed for organization of European games.
Within the framework of the meeting, ATOS representatives shared their experience in implementing
software and technical solutions at the largest sporting events. The company's specialists presented
IT solutions in the field of sports events organization and service. Complex solutions integrated in a
single system with regard to accreditation organization, management of multi-sport events, sports
facilities, accounting, registration and transmission of sports results, transport and logistics, and the
work of volunteers were demonstrated.
The company ATOS is a partner of the International Olympic Committee facilitating the organization of
the largest sporting events for 25 years.
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